Going for Goal!
By Chloe Smith

Roysvale Park was the venue for an exciting football match between two teams created from those who selected football on Thursday for the activity days. Highland League football coach, John Ross gave the pupils lots of tips and advice on strategies on how to improve their game.  The pupils were put through their paces in football skills such as dribbling and sequence passing. S1 pupil, Jack Maxwell participated in this event said: “I chose this because I love football and I thought it would be good fun”.   One of the activities they took part in was a penalty shoot-out where Social Subjects teacher, Craig Edwards, disgraced his team by losing the game! It is fair to say that we are not looking at the next Wayne Rooney!  Despite this he said: “I have had a great time.  All the boys have been great.”
